
 

 
 

South Bay Salt Pond Restoration Project 
Local Government Forum 

City of Sunnyvale City Council Chambers  
456 West Olive Avenue, Sunnyvale, California 

January 4, 2006 (10:00 a.m. – noon) 
 
Meeting Objectives: 
 

1. Provide local government officials with update an update on the progress of the South Bay Salt Pond 
Restoration Project, including status of Initial Stewardship Plan; 

2. Present an overview of the proposed project alternatives to be analyzed in the forthcoming EIR/EIS 
and describe recent changes in alternatives based on input received so far;  

3. Review initial concepts for adaptive management, and criteria for selecting proposed Phase I Actions; 

4. Discuss Shoreline Study integration efforts and upcoming NEPA/CEQA Scoping meeting; and  

5. Outline next steps in overall planning process. 
 

Meeting Agenda: 
 

Agenda Item Lead Presenter 
1. Welcome, Agenda Review and Introductions  Steve Ritchie, Executive Program Manager, 

South Bay Salt Pond Restoration Project 

2. Update on the Current Planning Process – 
Where Are We Today? 

Steve Ritchie 

3. Status of Initial Stewardship Plan – What’s 
Going on in the Ponds Today and What To Do 
If the Public Has Questions? 

Clyde Morris, Refuge Manager, Don Edwards 
National Wildlife Refuge and  
John Krause, CA Dept. of Fish & Game 

4. Discussion of proposed project alternatives to 
be analyzed in the forthcoming EIR/EIS 

Steve Ritchie  

5. Review of adaptive management process and 
criteria for selecting proposed Phase I Actions 

Steve Ritchie 

6. Integration with USACE’s Shoreline Study 
and initiation of NEPA/CEQA Scoping 

Steve Ritchie and Austin McInerny, Center for 
Collaborative Policy 

7. What’s Next Steve Ritchie 
8.    Informal Review of Maps and Discussion with Staff 

 
Who to Call with Questions or Concerns: 
 

o Clyde Morris, Refuge Manager, Don Edwards San Francisco Bay National Wildlife Refuge 
  510/792-0222 or Clyde_Morris@fws.gov 

o John Krause, California Department of Fish and Game 
  415/454-8050 or jkrause@dfg.ca.gov 

o Steve Ritchie, Executive Project Manager, California State Coastal Conservancy 
  510/384-4105 or sritchie@scc.ca.gov 
 

For up-to-date information, visit the project website:  
http://www.southbayrestoration.org/ 


